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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided aBer the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-07-01 Pages: 162 Publisher: China Water Power Press
Information title: Beijing courtyard six speakers List Price: 38.00 yuan Author: Qian Zhao Publisher: China Water
Power Press Publication Date: 2012 - 07-01ISBN: 9787508499550 Words: Pages: 162 Edition: 1 Format: Folio: 20
open Weight: Editor's Summary Beijing courtyard six speakers illustrated all about Beijing courtyard decorative
structure. construction as well as its history. development. current status and inheritance. The book is divided
into six chapters. the origin Summary constructed French. creating the Regulations. decorative arts. cultural
values ??and heritage outlook. Informative book. pictures. text delicate. for those who are interested in
traditional Chinese architecture and culture represent a rare reference books. The book is suitable for
architectural design. architectural culture. architectural decoration. architectural history. environmental art.
landscape design. urban planning and other related professionals. as well as traditional architecture and
culture of persons interested in reading the reference. Contents Preface Foreword from the first lecture in the
history of the origin Summary courtyard courtyard source Beijing courtyard changes the Beijing courtyard
distribution characteristics of life in Beijing courtyard the residence ritual system festive rituals Lecture
construct French courtyard cardinal Beijing characteristics of the spatial organization of the courtyard spatial
organization spatial pattern of the Beijing courtyard courtyard space constitute the Beijing courtyard
monomer building and its building components the Beijing courtyard patio third stresses create regulations
courtyard building structure and construction courtyard building veranda the LMH ground courtyard patio
landscape and create courtyard create green patio gardening Fourth Lecture space decoration decorative arts
courtyard Wai Yan brick. stone and wood carvings tempera art courtyard eaves the decoration of the space
woodcarving application the ceiling tempera courtyard decorated characteristics...
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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking
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